
From: Kaur, Ravneet
Sent: 1/14/2014 11:58:16 AM
To: Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Copy of PGE bill in English

Hi Sydney

This is Ravneet and I met you and your group downstairs for the presentation to 
the Public Advisor’s Office you guys gave on bank pay customers. I showed 
Karen Miller the new PGE bills you guys gave us and Karen found them very 
interesting. Unfortunately, we got them in other languages and did not get a 
copy of the English one. Would you mind sending us a few copies of the 
English version of the new bill? You can mail it to Karen Miller at CPUC Public 
Advisor’s Office Room 2103, 505 Van Ness Avenue, San Francisco, CA 94102.

Thank you!

Ravneet Kaur

Public Utilities Regulatory Analyst

Public Advisor’s Office

California Public Utilities Commission

415-703-1972
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